IMPORTANT DATES:

FOR THE LADIES
A Valentine “Sing Along” Tea will be held Sunday, February 11 at 2:00.  Reservations are $8.00 if prepaid and $10.00 at the door.  Let Marilyn (419-692-4496) or Dorothy (419-692-9217) know by Thursday, February 8th if you plan to attend.
BOATMAN’S BREAKAWAY BENEFIT DINNER
Our annual dinner is once again being held at the Delphos Eagles, 1600 East Fifth Street.  The date is Sunday March 11, with social hour beginning at 5:00 followed by dinner at 6:00.

A donation of $20.00 per dinner will get you a delicious meal and some fun entertainment.  Proceeds from this benefit are used for operating expenses for the museum. 
Please call Marilyn @419-692-4496 or Dorothy @419-692-9217 by March 5th, or mail your reservation, including your name, address and number of dinner reservations, to Delphos Canal Commission, PO. Box 256.

THE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE DELPHOS CANAL COMMISSION
WILL BE HELD ON SUNDAY, APRIL 22 AT 1:00 IN THE MUSEUM.
TWENTY YEARS AND GOING STRONG

Twenty years ago a small group formed to organize the Delphos Canal Commission for the purpose of acquiring and preserving articles relevant to the history of the Miami and Erie Canal and to the history of the City of Delphos.  That small group now has a membership of nearly 200, and would like to see that number double during this 20th year anniversary.  We appreciate your membership very much but need your help to increase our numbers.  Ask your family, friends, and neighbors if they have ever visited the museum and if they would consider becoming a member and supporting our endeavors.

MEET YOUR TRUSTEES

Ron and Kay Ahten are our newest Trustees.  Both are retired teachers; Ron, from Delphos Jefferson High School where he taught social studies and coached, and Kay, from the Ottoville school system where she taught art. But retirement is NOT in their vocabulary. 
Ron now refinishes furniture and Kay works at Beining Nursery. Both are also very active members of Trinity United Methodist Church. They put out a huge garden and do lots of canning and preserving, most of which is sold at the Laurel Oaks craft show to raise money for their church’s mission fund.  
Ron and Kay have 2 children, Michael and Susan, and 1 grandchild with another on the way.

We are very fortunate to have these very hard working, talented people on our board.

THERE ARE STILL COPIES OF REFLECTIONS: A PICTORIAL
HISTORY OF DELPHOS, LANDECK, OTTOVILLE, AND
FORT JENNINGS, OHIO AVAILABLE.  PRICE IS $37.00.

